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Members and staff of the PSA/CPSU NSW were 
instrumental in winning the Yes vote in last year’s 
postal survey. After a long and often difficult 
campaign, we finally came out victorious, and now 
it’s time to celebrate! 

The PSA/CPSU NSW is affiliated with Union 
Pride, the LGBTI+ arm of Unions NSW, and we 
are inviting members who are part of the LGBTI+ 
community to join us in marching in the Mardi 
Gras Parade with other unionists from all over the 
country. Allies are welcome to join, but priority is 
given to LGBTI+ union members, as spaces are 
limited. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Register to march with Union Pride on parade day 
HERE. 

Registrations close Monday 19 February 2018. 

If you’re going to Fair Day, make sure you look out 
for the Union Pride stall. 

Follow Union Pride on Facebook for updates 
HERE. 

Your union is proud to have a diverse 
membership and will continue to support our 
LGBTI+ members. Happy Mardi Gras! 

JOIN up all your rainbow mates today. 

A unionised workplace is a fairer workplace. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/UP2018
https://www.facebook.com/UnionPrideNSW/
https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register

